
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING  
CONCERNING DRAFT BY-LAW RCM-60I-2024 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons interested by draft by-law  
RCM-60I-2024 of the City of Dorval. 
 
The municipal council of the City of Dorval adopted, at its regular sitting of  
November 18, 2024, draft by-law RCM-60I-2024 on site planning and architectural 
integration programs. 
 
A public consultation meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 4, 2024  
at 7 p.m., at the Sarto-Desnoyer Community Centre, Salon A, 1335 chemin du Bord-du-
Lac, Dorval, Québec. 
 
During this public meeting, the mayor, or another member of council designated by him, 
will explain the draft by-law, as well as the effects of its adoption, and will hear those 
persons who wish to be heard on the subject. 
 
The draft by-law may be consulted at the Legal Affairs and Registry Department, 60 
avenue Martin, Dorval, during business hours or on the City’s website at  
www.city.dorval.qc.ca, on the ‘‘Draft by-laws’’ page. 
 
This by-law contains no provisions that are subject to approval by way of a referendum 
pursuant to the Act respecting land use planning and development. 
 
GIVEN AT DORVAL, this November 25, 2024. 
 
(signed) Nathalie Hadida 
City Clerk 
 


